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May 6, 2022 

Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

Subject: FCC Class II Permissive Change Request (2AECKUBH01) 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, Ubicquia, Inc., are requesting a Class II Permissive Change for FCCID: 2AECKUBH01, 
original Equipment Authorization Grant issued on April 1, 2022. 

This CIIPC change request is to add the U.S. DFS Channels: UNII-2A and UNII-2C Bands. 
No hardware or electrical modifications have been made to the original application, and 
thus the transmitter is unchanged. 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Gustavo Suarez 
Director of Electrical Engineering 
Ubicquia, Inc. 
gsuarez@ubicguia.com 
561.542.7700 

401 East La• Olae, Sult• 1750 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
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